
From: Alex Kamas 
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 5:40 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: 15349 and 15367 Los Gatos Blvd development 

[EXTERNAL SENDER] 
Hello, 

I'm writing in regards to the proposed development of 15349 and 15367 Los Gatos Blvd. I'm 
a resident of Los Gatos within the vicinity of that location.  

Having reviewed the proposed plans, I'm strongly in favor of the development. It appears to 
be an ideal location for housing, being directly adjacent to a bus stop and a park and within 
a half mile of two (soon to be three) grocery stores and other retail. As is, I believe the 
designs are attractive and without any need of modification.  

Regards, 
Alex Kamas 
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